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Diary Dates 

Dinner Menu B 

Tuesday 13th June—eve—Selected children 

in  the Junior Music Festival at the Cliffs Pavil-

ion. 

Tuesday 13th June—pm—Selected children in 

Quad Kids Athletics at the Deanes School. 

Thursday 15th June— am—Selected Year 6 

children in Rounders Tournament at the Deanes 

School.  

Friday 16th June—am—Reception Outdoor 

Education Day.  

Friday 16th June—Year 6 at Hilltop Residen-

tial. 

Stars of the Week!   

Yellow Maisie Hegwein/ 

  Whole Class 

Blue  Jacob Hamer/ 

  Whole Class 

Green Alexander Levitan 

  Whole Class 

1ST  Whole Class 

1AS  Whole Class 

1CA  Whole Class 

2JB/CG Joshua Haase 

2KO  Connie Sutton 

2EL  Leo Spiers 

3DS  Keira Curtis 

3LK/AT Maisie White 

3CF  Jack Hammond 

4MT  Abby Simms 

4MC/CB Arthur Wood 

4LS  Max Adams 

5CS  Gavriel Levy 

5HR  Jamie Lammas  

5HT  Harris Maloney 

6MB  Amelia Bradford 

6DP  Ezra Croucher 

6JK  Emily Morgan 

Attendance Stars of the Week are  

KS1…2JB/CG with a 97.7% and KS2... 

3DS with 99.7%  

   WELL DONE! 

Thank you …to all those who 

took the time to complete the 

Parent View online questionnaire 

as part of  this week’s Ofsted Inspection. Any 

outcome is confidential until it has gone 

through Quality Assurance and the report is 

published. 

Science Question of the Week      

What if dinosaurs still walked the earth?  

Reminders… 

All absences must be reported via the Absence 

Line 743445 option 1 on the first day and 

subsequent third day. Please keep us updated 

regularly for any long periods of absence. A 

letter detailing the absence must always be 

sent to the Teacher on your child’s return.  

Packed lunches must come into school with 

your child and must be clearly labelled with 

name and current class as alot of children 

have the same lunchboxes. 



Play Buddy of the 

Week - Bella 

Dockrill                

Play Leader of the 

Week - Thomas 

Hooper 

Grove Wood goes            

paperless.. 

Ever mindful of the environ-

ment and with school budgets 

continually being squeezed, 

Grove Wood will be going 

‘paperless’ as much as possi-

ble. Communications will now 

be sent by email and put on 

the school website where ap-

propriate.  Some letters will 

still be coming home for now , 

ie those with permission slips 

to be returned, however, we 

do plan to phase these out 

from September as we move 

to online permission slips via 

SCOPAY (the school’s internet 

banking portal).                   

Please keep us updated with 

your email addresses to en-

sure that you receive all com-

munication going forward. 

Our website is a good way to keep updated with all news, letters and events —

www.grovewoodprimary.co.uk 

We are very pleased to announce that our new 

outside classroom has now been completed. This 

will be invaluable as an extra space for interven-

tion, learning and nurture. It will also be available 

for let-

tings.  

The 

School 

Council 

will be 

running a competition to name the new building so watch 

this space…….! 

Friends of Grove Wood (PAGWPS) News… 

PAGWPS have teamed up with a company called Stamptastic who produce 

personalised stamps which can be used on fabric, metal, wood and some 

plastics—no more sewing or ironing labels! Order through 

www.stamptastic.co.uk using code SS68UA and the school will receive 

30% cash back. 

Circus Tickets  have now SOLD OUT. Ordered tickets are available for col-

lection all week from Monday 15th June at  8.30am outside the main 

school office.  

Camping tickets have also now SOLD OUT and will be available for collec-

tion nearer the time. 

Don’t forget to  drop any  filled Bags2School bags  outside the main school 

office any time of day. Bags will be collected every day until 21st June. 

Reminder ...Year 6     

Leavers Base Jump 

Party final payments of 

£10 cash are now due. 

Please put in the PAG-

WPS post box in the 

foyer marked for Clare 

Hartopp’s attention. 






